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Indiana’s Department of Insurance to be in Griffith to Assist Tornado Victims

INDIANAPOLIS, August 14, 2008:  At the direction of Governor Mitch Daniels the Indiana Department of Insurance (IDOI) will send a senior team of experts to Griffith, Indiana, to assist the victims of the recent tornado.  The team will be led by Chief Deputy Commissioner of Insurance John Kissling and will be there to answer any questions or take any complaints with regard to insurance coverage.   “Governor Daniels has directed the Department of Insurance to be on location in order to better help the people of Griffith,” said Commissioner of Insurance Jim Atterholt.  The IDOI played a similar role in directly assisting the flood victims in nearby Highland in 2006. The Governor received the request for assistance from Griffith Town Council President Rick Ryfa.  “Having toured the area extensively, residents have approached me with many questions concerning damage caused by falling trees and debris removal provisions under their homeowners policy.  I encourage any resident with questions or complaints to stop by the Town Hall and visit with the Department of Insurance,” said Council President Ryfa.

The Department encourages citizens to bring any information they may have along with any questions to the IDOI team at the Griffith Town Hall which is located at 111 North Broad Street, Griffith, IN 46319.  The IDOI team will be there to talk with folks personally on Monday, August 18th from noon to 7:00 and on Tuesday, August 19th from 8:30 to 4:30.  The IDOI can assist citizens in understanding what their policy actually covers, obtaining copies of their policy if it has been destroyed, and taking complaints if citizens feel that they have not been well served by either their insurance company or agent.  The Department can also help folks with questions about how to file a claim and what to expect from their company and agent.  IDOI Chief Deputy John Kissling has over 40 years of experience in the insurance arena and is a risk manager and former agent by training.  He will be joined by additional personnel from the Consumer Protection Unit of the IDOI.  
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